UALU 354 Federal Credit Union

Not for Profit, Not for Charity, But for Service



Annual Banquet and Meeting

Your Credit Union's Annual Banquet and Meeting was held on Saturday, April 28th at DeNunzio's Restaurant in Latrobe. Everyone that attended had a great time. We are pleased to announce that the winner of the annual TV give-a-way was Kim Ivory. Kim won a 48" Vizio HDTV. Congratulations!

Also at the meeting, elections were held for the Board of Directors. Your newly elected Board is:

Brent Watkiss, President
Daniel Shank, Vice President
Jennifer Warrington, Secretary
Thomas Hotz, Treasurer
Carl Jones, Investment Chairperson
William Ivory, Membership Chairperson
Jelette Nightman, Board Member
Thomas Obarto, Supervisory Chairperson
Joan Obarto, Supervisory Committee
William Ivory, Supervisory Committee

Office Closings:



Monday, May 28th – Memorial Day June 29th – close at 1pm for end of quarter close out

Youth Month

Each year, Credit Unions around the world celebrate Youth Month in April. It allows us the opportunity to recognize our young members, encourage them to save, and educate them about making sound financial decisions.

Your Credit Union grants three young members a monetary award annually in honor of Youth Month. This year's winners are:

Madison Morrison - \$100.00 Lincoln Dye - \$50.00 Greyson Dentler - \$50.00 Congratulations!!

Pauline Kriston Scholarship



The Credit Union awards one member a \$500 college scholarship each year. All full time students who have an active account with the Credit Union are eligible to apply and receive this scholarship. The winner is then announced at the Annual Banquet and Meeting.

We are pleased to announce that the winner of the 2018 Pauline Kriston Scholarship is Eva Rhule. We would like to congratulate Eva and wish her all the best in her future endeavors!